
  after 3765 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  after 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti
{ook et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- {after}
that (not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no
longer (more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  all 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no case
(wise), nor ever, not (at {all}, in any wise). Compare 3378.[ql

  all 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at {all}), in no
case (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql

  all 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
{all}, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no
case (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql

  also 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.
e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
nor, not), nor (yet), ({also}, even, then) not (even, so much
as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  any 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- {any} but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  any 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no case
(wise), nor ever, not (at all, in {any} wise). Compare 3378.[ql

  any 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by {any} (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no
case (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql

  any 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- {any} more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no case
(wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.[ql

  any 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
(not), (not) {any} more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no longer
(more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  as 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.e.
 neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so much as),
+ nothing, so much {as}.[ql
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  as 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.e.
 neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so much
{as}), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  as 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
(not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no longer
(more), not {as} yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  as 3768 # oupo {oo'-po}; from 3756 and 4452; not yet: --
hitherto not, (no...) {as} yet, not yet.[ql

  at 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no case
(wise), nor ever, not ({at} all, in any wise). Compare 3378.[ql

  at 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no ({at} all), in no
case (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql

  at 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, {at}
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no case
(wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.[ql

  be 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for an obsolete
tucho (for which the middle voice of another alternate teucho
[to make ready or bring to pass] is used in certain tenses; akin
to the base of 5088 through the idea of effecting; properly, to
affect; or (specifically) to hit or light upon (as a mark to be
reached), i.e. (transitively) to attain or secure an object or
end, or (intransitively) to happen (as if meeting with); but in
the latter application only impersonal (with 1487), i.e.
perchance; or (present participle) as adjective, usual (as if
commonly met with, with 3756, extraordinary), neuter (as adverb)
perhaps; or (with another verb) as adverb, by accident (as it
were): -- {be}, chance, enjoy, little, obtain, X refresh...self,
+ special. Compare 5180.[ql

  but 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any {but} (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  but 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
neither, never, no (X man), none, [can-]not, + nothing, +
special, un([-worthy]), when, + without, + yet {but}. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  by 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, {by} any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no
case (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql
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  by 3378 # me ouk {may ook}; i.e. 3361 and 3756; as
interrogative and negative, is it not that?: -- neither
(followed {by} no), + never, not. Compare 3364.[ql

  can-]not 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [{can-]not}, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  can-]not 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
neither, never, no (X man), none, [{can-]not}, + nothing, +
special, un([-worthy]), when, + without, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  case 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no
{case} (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql

  chance 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for an
obsolete tucho (for which the middle voice of another alternate
teucho [to make ready or bring to pass] is used in certain
tenses; akin to the base of 5088 through the idea of effecting;
properly, to affect; or (specifically) to hit or light upon (as
a mark to be reached), i.e. (transitively) to attain or secure
an object or end, or (intransitively) to happen (as if meeting
with); but in the latter application only impersonal (with 1487),
 i.e. perchance; or (present participle) as adjective, usual (as
if commonly met with, with 3756, extraordinary), neuter (as
adverb) perhaps; or (with another verb) as adverb, by accident
(as it were): -- be, {chance}, enjoy, little, obtain, X refresh..
.self, + special. Compare 5180.[ql

  compounds 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in {compounds} in substantially the same relations. See
also 3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  enjoy 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for an
obsolete tucho (for which the middle voice of another alternate
teucho [to make ready or bring to pass] is used in certain
tenses; akin to the base of 5088 through the idea of effecting;
properly, to affect; or (specifically) to hit or light upon (as
a mark to be reached), i.e. (transitively) to attain or secure
an object or end, or (intransitively) to happen (as if meeting
with); but in the latter application only impersonal (with 1487),
 i.e. perchance; or (present participle) as adjective, usual (as
if commonly met with, with 3756, extraordinary), neuter (as
adverb) perhaps; or (with another verb) as adverb, by accident
(as it were): -- be, chance, {enjoy}, little, obtain, X refresh..
.self, + special. Compare 5180.[ql
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  ever 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no case
(wise), nor {ever}, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.[ql

  followed 3378 # me ouk {may ook}; i.e. 3361 and 3756; as
interrogative and negative, is it not that?: -- neither
({followed} by no), + never, not. Compare 3364.[ql

  forbear 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X {forbear}, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  forbid 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God {forbid}, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
 nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  God 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + {God} forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  henceforth 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk
eti {ook et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: --
after that (not), (not) any more, {henceforth} (hereafter) not,
no longer (more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).
[ql

  hereafter 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk
eti {ook et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: --
after that (not), (not) any more, henceforth ({hereafter}) not,
no longer (more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).
[ql

  hitherto 3768 # oupo {oo'-po}; from 3756 and 4452; not yet: --
{hitherto} not, (no...) as yet, not yet.[ql

  in 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
{in} substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  in 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
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(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used {in}
compounds in substantially the same relations. See also 3362,
3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  in 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise {in}), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  in 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no case
(wise), nor ever, not (at all, {in} any wise). Compare 3378.[ql

  in 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), {in} no
case (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql

  indeed 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however,
i.e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither ({indeed}), never, no
(more, nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so
much as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  lack 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + {lack},
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  lest 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
{lest}, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  little 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for an
obsolete tucho (for which the middle voice of another alternate
teucho [to make ready or bring to pass] is used in certain
tenses; akin to the base of 5088 through the idea of effecting;
properly, to affect; or (specifically) to hit or light upon (as
a mark to be reached), i.e. (transitively) to attain or secure
an object or end, or (intransitively) to happen (as if meeting
with); but in the latter application only impersonal (with 1487),
 i.e. perchance; or (present participle) as adjective, usual (as
if commonly met with, with 3756, extraordinary), neuter (as
adverb) perhaps; or (with another verb) as adverb, by accident
(as it were): -- be, chance, enjoy, {little}, obtain, X refresh..
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.self, + special. Compare 5180.[ql

  long 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + {long}, nay,
neither, never, no (X man), none, [can-]not, + nothing, +
special, un([-worthy]), when, + without, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  longer 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti
{ook et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after
that (not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no
{longer} (more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).
[ql

  man 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
neither, never, no (X {man}), none, [can-]not, + nothing, +
special, un([-worthy]), when, + without, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  means 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) {means}, neither, never, no (at all), in no
case (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql

  more 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any {more}, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no case
(wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.[ql

  more 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.
e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no
({more}, nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so
much as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  more 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti
{ook et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after
that (not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no
longer (more), not as yet (now), now no {more} (not), yet (not).
[ql

  more 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti
{ook et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after
that (not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no
longer ({more}), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).
[ql

  more 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti
{ook et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after
that (not), (not) any {more}, henceforth (hereafter) not, no
longer (more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  much 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.
e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so much as),
+ nothing, so {much} as.[ql

  much 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.
e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so {much}
as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  nay 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
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(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, {nay},
neither, never, no (X man), none, [can-]not, + nothing, +
special, un([-worthy]), when, + without, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  nay 3780 # ouchi {oo-khee'}; intensive of 3756; not indeed: --
{nay}, not.[ql

  neither 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, {neither}, never, no (X wise in), none,
 nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  neither 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, {neither}, never, no (at all), in no
case (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql

  neither 3378 # me ouk {may ook}; i.e. 3361 and 3756; as
interrogative and negative, is it not that?: -- {neither}
(followed by no), + never, not. Compare 3364.[ql

  neither 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
{neither}, never, no (X man), none, [can-]not, + nothing, +
special, un([-worthy]), when, + without, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  neither 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however,
 i.e. neither, nor, not even: -- {neither} (indeed), never, no
(more, nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so
much as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  neither 3777 # oute {oo'-teh}; from 3756 and 5037; not too, i.
e. neither or nor; by analogy, not even: -- {neither}, none, nor
(yet), (no, yet) not, nothing.[ql

  never 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, {never}, no (X wise in), none,
 nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  never 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, {never}, no (at all), in no
case (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql

  never 3378 # me ouk {may ook}; i.e. 3361 and 3756; as
interrogative and negative, is it not that?: -- neither
(followed by no), + {never}, not. Compare 3364.[ql

  never 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
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(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
neither, {never}, no (X man), none, [can-]not, + nothing, +
special, un([-worthy]), when, + without, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  never 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however,
i.e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), {never}, no
(more, nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so
much as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  no 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, {no} (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  no 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in {no}
case (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql

  no 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, {no} (at all), in no
case (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql

  no 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any ({no}) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no
case (wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.
[ql

  no 3378 # me ouk {may ook}; i.e. 3361 and 3756; as
interrogative and negative, is it not that?: -- neither
(followed by {no}), + never, not. Compare 3364.[ql

  no 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
neither, never, {no} (X man), none, [can-]not, + nothing, +
special, un([-worthy]), when, + without, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  no 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.e.
 neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, {no} (more,
nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so much as),
+ nothing, so much as.[ql

  no 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
(not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no longer
(more), not as yet (now), now {no} more (not), yet (not).[ql

  no 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
(not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, {no} longer
(more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  no 3768 # oupo {oo'-po}; from 3756 and 4452; not yet: --
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hitherto not, ({no}...) as yet, not yet.[ql

  no 3777 # oute {oo'-teh}; from 3756 and 5037; not too, i.e.
neither or nor; by analogy, not even: -- neither, none, nor
(yet), ({no}, yet) not, nothing.[ql

  none 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), {none}, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  none 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
neither, never, no (X man), {none}, [can-]not, + nothing, +
special, un([-worthy]), when, + without, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  none 3777 # oute {oo'-teh}; from 3756 and 5037; not too, i.e.
neither or nor; by analogy, not even: -- neither, {none}, nor
(yet), (no, yet) not, nothing.[ql

  nor 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, {nor}, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  nor 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no case
(wise), {nor} ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.[ql

  nor 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.
e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
nor, not), {nor} (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so much
as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  nor 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.
e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
{nor}, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so much
as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  nor 3777 # oute {oo'-teh}; from 3756 and 5037; not too, i.e.
neither or nor; by analogy, not even: -- neither, none, {nor}
(yet), (no, yet) not, nothing.[ql

  not 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that {not}, un[-taken], without. Often used in
compounds in substantially the same relations. See also 3362,
3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql
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  not 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no case
(wise), nor ever, {not} (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.[ql

  not 3378 # me ouk {may ook}; i.e. 3361 and 3756; as
interrogative and negative, is it not that?: -- neither
(followed by no), + never, {not}. Compare 3364.[ql

  not 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.
e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) {not} (even, so much
as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  not 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.
e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
nor, {not}), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so much
as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  not 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
(not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no longer
(more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet ({not}).[ql

  not 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
(not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no longer
(more), not as yet (now), now no more ({not}), yet (not).[ql

  not 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
(not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no longer
(more), {not} as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  not 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
(not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) {not}, no longer
(more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  not 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
(not), ({not}) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no longer
(more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  not 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
({not}), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no longer
(more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  not 3768 # oupo {oo'-po}; from 3756 and 4452; not yet: --
hitherto not, (no...) as yet, {not} yet.[ql

  not 3768 # oupo {oo'-po}; from 3756 and 4452; not yet: --
hitherto {not}, (no...) as yet, not yet.[ql

  not 3777 # oute {oo'-teh}; from 3756 and 5037; not too, i.e.
neither or nor; by analogy, not even: -- neither, none, nor
(yet), (no, yet) {not}, nothing.[ql

  not 3780 # ouchi {oo-khee'}; intensive of 3756; not indeed: --
nay, {not}.[ql

  nothing 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
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an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, {nothing}, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  nothing 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
neither, never, no (X man), none, [can-]not, + {nothing}, +
special, un([-worthy]), when, + without, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  nothing 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however,
 i.e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no
(more, nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so
much as), + {nothing}, so much as.[ql

  nothing 3777 # oute {oo'-teh}; from 3756 and 5037; not too, i.
e. neither or nor; by analogy, not even: -- neither, none, nor
(yet), (no, yet) not, {nothing}.[ql

  now 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
(not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no longer
(more), not as yet (now), {now} no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  now 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
(not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no longer
(more), not as yet ({now}), now no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  obtain 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for an
obsolete tucho (for which the middle voice of another alternate
teucho [to make ready or bring to pass] is used in certain
tenses; akin to the base of 5088 through the idea of effecting;
properly, to affect; or (specifically) to hit or light upon (as
a mark to be reached), i.e. (transitively) to attain or secure
an object or end, or (intransitively) to happen (as if meeting
with); but in the latter application only impersonal (with 1487),
 i.e. perchance; or (present participle) as adjective, usual (as
if commonly met with, with 3756, extraordinary), neuter (as
adverb) perhaps; or (with another verb) as adverb, by accident
(as it were): -- be, chance, enjoy, little, {obtain}, X refresh..
.self, + special. Compare 5180.[ql

  Often 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. {Often}
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  refresh...self 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for
an obsolete tucho (for which the middle voice of another
alternate teucho [to make ready or bring to pass] is used in
certain tenses; akin to the base of 5088 through the idea of
effecting; properly, to affect; or (specifically) to hit or
light upon (as a mark to be reached), i.e. (transitively) to
attain or secure an object or end, or (intransitively) to happen
(as if meeting with); but in the latter application only
impersonal (with 1487), i.e. perchance; or (present participle)
as adjective, usual (as if commonly met with, with 3756,
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extraordinary), neuter (as adverb) perhaps; or (with another
verb) as adverb, by accident (as it were): -- be, chance, enjoy,
little, obtain, X {refresh...self}, + special. Compare 5180.[ql

  relations 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same {relations}. See
also 3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  same 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the {same} relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  so 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.e.
 neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, so much as),
+ nothing, {so} much as.[ql

  so 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.e.
 neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, then) not (even, {so} much
as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  special 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
neither, never, no (X man), none, [can-]not, + nothing, +
{special}, un([-worthy]), when, + without, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  special 5177 # tugchano {toong-khan'-o}; probably for an
obsolete tucho (for which the middle voice of another alternate
teucho [to make ready or bring to pass] is used in certain
tenses; akin to the base of 5088 through the idea of effecting;
properly, to affect; or (specifically) to hit or light upon (as
a mark to be reached), i.e. (transitively) to attain or secure
an object or end, or (intransitively) to happen (as if meeting
with); but in the latter application only impersonal (with 1487),
 i.e. perchance; or (present participle) as adjective, usual (as
if commonly met with, with 3756, extraordinary), neuter (as
adverb) perhaps; or (with another verb) as adverb, by accident
(as it were): -- be, chance, enjoy, little, obtain, X refresh...
self, + {special}. Compare 5180.[ql

  substantially 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often
used in compounds in {substantially} the same relations. See
also 3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  that 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
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(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, {that} not, un[-taken], without. Often used in
compounds in substantially the same relations. See also 3362,
3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  that 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but ({that}), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  that 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti
{ook et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after
{that} (not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no
longer (more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  the 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially {the} same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  then 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.
e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
nor, not), nor (yet), (also, even, {then}) not (even, so much
as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  then 3766 # oukoun {ook-oon'}; from 3756 and 3767; is it not
therefore that, i.e. (affirmatively) hence or so: -- {then}.[ql

  un 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, {un}[-taken], without. Often used in
compounds in substantially the same relations. See also 3362,
3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  un 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
neither, never, no (X man), none, [can-]not, + nothing, +
special, {un}([-worthy]), when, + without, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  used 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often {used} in
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compounds in substantially the same relations. See also 3362,
3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  when 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
neither, never, no (X man), none, [can-]not, + nothing, +
special, un([-worthy]), {when}, + without, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  wise 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified negation
(whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial); (adverbially) not,
(conjunctionally) lest; also (as an interrogative implying a
negative answer [whereas 3756 expects an affirmative one])
whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, + God forbid, + lack,
lest, neither, never, no (X {wise} in), none, nor, [can-]not,
nothing, that not, un[-taken], without. Often used in compounds
in substantially the same relations. See also 3362, 3363, 3364,
3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  wise 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no case
(wise), nor ever, not (at all, in any {wise}). Compare 3378.[ql

  wise 3364 # ou me {oo may}; i.e. 3756 and 3361; a double
negative strengthening the denial; not at all: -- any more, at
all, by any (no) means, neither, never, no (at all), in no case
({wise}), nor ever, not (at all, in any wise). Compare 3378.[ql

  without 3361 # me {may}; a primary particle of qualified
negation (whereas 3756 expresses an absolute denial);
(adverbially) not, (conjunctionally) lest; also (as an
interrogative implying a negative answer [whereas 3756 expects
an affirmative one]) whether: -- any but (that), X forbear, +
God forbid, + lack, lest, neither, never, no (X wise in), none,
nor, [can-]not, nothing, that not, un[-taken], {without}. Often
used in compounds in substantially the same relations. See also
3362, 3363, 3364, 3372, 3373, 3375, 3378.[ql

  without 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
neither, never, no (X man), none, [can-]not, + nothing, +
special, un([-worthy]), when, + {without}, + yet but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  yet 3756 # ou {oo}; also (before a vowel) ouk {ook}; and
(before an aspirate) ouch {ookh}; a primary word; the absolute
negative [compare 3361] adverb; no or not: -- + long, nay,
neither, never, no (X man), none, [can-]not, + nothing, +
special, un([-worthy]), when, + without, + {yet} but. See also
3364, 3372.[ql

  yet 3761 # oude {oo-deh'}; from 3756 and 1161; not however, i.
e. neither, nor, not even: -- neither (indeed), never, no (more,
nor, not), nor ({yet}), (also, even, then) not (even, so much
as), + nothing, so much as.[ql

  yet 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
(not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no longer
(more), not as yet (now), now no more (not), {yet} (not).[ql

  yet 3765 # ouketi {ook-et'-ee}; also (separately) ouk eti {ook
et'-ee); from 3756 and 2089; not yet, no longer: -- after that
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(not), (not) any more, henceforth (hereafter) not, no longer
(more), not as {yet} (now), now no more (not), yet (not).[ql

  yet 3768 # oupo {oo'-po}; from 3756 and 4452; not yet: --
hitherto not, (no...) as yet, not {yet}.[ql

  yet 3768 # oupo {oo'-po}; from 3756 and 4452; not yet: --
hitherto not, (no...) as {yet}, not yet.[ql

  yet 3777 # oute {oo'-teh}; from 3756 and 5037; not too, i.e.
neither or nor; by analogy, not even: -- neither, none, nor
(yet), (no, {yet}) not, nothing.[ql

  yet 3777 # oute {oo'-teh}; from 3756 and 5037; not too, i.e.
neither or nor; by analogy, not even: -- neither, none, nor
({yet}), (no, yet) not, nothing.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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